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We have catching with our semester quite well with a full executive team. 

Since our last meeting we have: 
· Held our General Assembly on November 13th 2017, Quorum was not reached as only 2 students came despite having made class announcements, but we were able to have good discussion nonetheless. 
· We took our executive photos and are planning to include a “meet your execs” segment in our next listserv. 
· We are setting up an Instagram, and are beginning to be more active on social media platforms in order for students to know that we are here to represent them 
· We are already beginning to think about our Winter semester activities, including our GA, and other socials we may have for the students 
· We are beginning our discussions regarding our journal Fields and Terrains 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Feodora Chouakri 
VP External 
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